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And provide for those who grieve in Zion, to bestow on them a crown of 
beauty instead of ashes, the oil of gladness instead of mourning, and a 
garment of praise instead of a spirit of despair. They will be called oaks of 
righteous, a planting of the LORD for the display of his splendour. Isaiah 61:3
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THIS WEEK
Tuesday @7:30 - Ministerial Meeting

Adult Sunday School is set to 
begin on September 13.  
Similar to last year, we will be 
relying on our congregation to 
provide the speakers each 
Sunday. If you feel like this is 
something you would be 
willing to do, please contact 
Paul Gervais.
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The Sunday School Department still has four teaching opportunities 
open for this fall! Teachers are needed for:
Toddler (age 3) - 1 teacher, 1 helper
Preschool (age 4) - 1 teacher
Kindergarten (age 5) - 1 teacher (to teach every other week)
These are all "half-time" opportunities, trading off with a teaching partner. 
Please pray  about this, and let Heather know if you are willing and available 
to serve in this way. For more information and details, please contact 
Heather Dyck.
**Sunday School begins again on Sunday, Sept.13th @ 9:30am

TAKE NOTE
Communion - Sunday, Sept. 13th
Pembina Valley Bible Camp is having their annual Camp Festival on Sunday, 
September 13th. The grounds are open from 2-9pm with activities such as horses, 
climbing wall and much more open from 2-5pm. There will be a BBQ supper from 
5-6pm by donation.
Baby Dedication – A baby  dedication service is being planned with tentative date 
set for Sunday, Sept.  27.  If you would like to dedicate your child please contact 
Pastor Peter.
Boundary Trails Health Centre Palliative Care Team  is looking for volunteers to be 
involved in various programs.  (Visitors, Comfort care, fundraising etc.) Palliative 
Care strives to provide compassionate care to people with a life-threatening illness 
as well to their family  and friends. BTHC Volunteer Education Training Sessions will 
begin in January  11, 2016.  Deadline for registration is Nov  20, 2015.  If you are 
interested contact Jerri-Ann Froese, Eunice Suderman or Mandy  Weir at the BTHC 
Palliative Care Office at 331-8909 or email esuderman@southernhealth.ca.
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